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COL 3:22 slaves, in all things obey those who are your masters on earth, not
with external service, as those who merely please men, but with sincerity of
heart, fearing the Lord.

COL 3:23 Whatever you do, do your work heartily, as for the Lord rather than
for men;

COL 3:24 knowing that from the Lord you will receive the reward of the
inheritance. it Is the Lord Christ whom you serve.

COL 3:25 For he who does wrong will receive the consequences of the wrong
which he has done, and that without partiality.

COL 4:1 Masters, grant to your slaves justice and fairness, knowing that you
too have a Master In heaven.

1TH 4:1 Finally then, brethren, we request and exhort you In the Lord Jesus,
that, as you received from us instruction as to how you ought to walk and
please God (just as you actually do walk), that you may excel still more.

1TH 4:2 For you know what commandments we gave you by the authority of the
Lord Jesus.

1TH 4:3 For this Is the will of God, your sanctification; that Is, that you
abstain from sexual Immorality;

1TH 4:4 that each of you know how to possess his own vessel in sanctification
and honor,

1TH 4:5 not In lustful passion, like the Gentiles who do not know God;

1TH 4:6 and that no man transgress and defraud his brother in the matter
because the Lord is the avenger in all these things, Just as we also told you
before and solemnly warned you.

1TH 4:7 For God has not called us for the purpose of impurity, but In
sanctification.

1TH 4:8 Consequently, he who rejects this is not rejecting man but the God who
gives His Holy Spirit to you.

1TH 4:9 Now as to the love of the brethren, you have no need for anyone to
write to you, for you yourselves are taught by God to love one another;

1TH 4:10 for indeed you do practice it toward all the brethren who are in all
Macedonia. But we urge you, brethren, to excel still more,

1TH 4:11 and to make it your ambition to lead a quiet life and attend to your
own business and work with your hands, just as we commanded you;

1TH 4:12 so that you may behave properly toward outsiders and not be in any
need.

1TH 5:5 for you are all sons of light and sons of day. We are not of night nor
of darkness;
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